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Dear {FIRST_NAME|Friend},

We know its a busy summer for everyone so we're going to keep this month's
newsletter brief...

Feeding Middlesex County volunteers and board members are staying busy this July
and August by tabling at Middlesex County's Plays-in-the-Park and planning the
MCFOODS 25th Anniversary Gala. More information about both of the events can
be found below! 

Regards, 
Jane Brady

Calling All Volunteers!

We have been tabling during the Plays-in-the-Park series in Roosevelt Park to
collect food and monetary donations and discuss our programs with patrons. We will
continue doing this throughout the summer and are looking for a few
more volunteers during the dates below. Volunteers are only needed for one hour
from 7:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. Volunteer with a family member, a spouse or a friend! 

Available Dates:
July 15, 31

August 1, 3, 5, 6, 7

If you're interested and available during any of the dates above, please e-mail us
at feedingmiddlesexcounty@gmail.com and our Volunteer Coordinator will add you
to the schedule! 

Thanks in advance for donating your time!

Reserve Your Tickets Now for the
MCFOODS 25th Anniversary Gala

We hope you can join us for the MCFOODS 25th Anniversary Gala on Thursday,
September 26, 2019 at the Pines Manor in Edison, NJ! Tickets and full tables can
be reserved here. Sponsorships are also available! Please e-mail
feedingmiddlesexcounty@gmail.com and we will send you a copy of our
sponsorship packet. 
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Feeding Middlesex County

P.O. Box 781
Edison, New Jersey 08818 - United States 

Telephone: 732-723-8106

Connect with us on Social Media!

We are always looking for volunteers to become FMC Ambassadors on social media!
We're on Facebook, LinkedIn, Twitter and Instagram. Follow us at @FeedingMC1
and help us share our mission with your friends, family and connections!  

Want more information about becoming an FMC Ambassador? Please
contact feedingmiddlesexcounty@gmail.com! 

Feeding Middlesex County (FMC) financially supports organizations that feed
the hungry. We are a registered 501(c)3 nonprofit organization. 

We raise funds to purchase food and equipment to assist qualifying agencies in
procuring, storing, preserving and transporting food and other necessary items to

our food insecure neighbors.  
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